
 
 

 

27 June 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

We would recommend that your daughter reads this text during the summer holiday: 

 

  ‘Of Mice and Men’ by J Steinbeck - New Longman Literature. 

 

Please encourage your daughter to read for at least 30 minutes a day, to support and improve 

her present  Literacy standards. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of the work of the English Department. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

L McCombe 

(Head of English) 

 

 


